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This amendment is very appreciated and will allow for cannabis edible’s markets to now better serve 

Oregonian adult users of cannabis. This amendment will also allow the Oregon edibles market to be 

compared with more accuracy to WA and CO. We recommend the strong support and passage of this 

amendment. 


